
From: Soura, Christian
To: Earley, Jimmy <jearley@cio.sc.gov>

Date: 7/12/2013 10:33:55 AM
Subject: IBM

                I talked to her – she’s interested, but again…hinges on how you feel about the contracting considerations.  If 
you want to talk, just let me know.  Or if that’s enough for you to get back to them, then that works too.   Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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